
September 19th, 1927,

Henry T. Boss, Esn ., 
oecretary, Canadian Bankers' 
Montreal, Que, Association,

My dear Mr, Ross :-

Thank you very much for .tetter of^ the 16th of September rnd for the 
attached Memorandum, constituting, in my opinion, 
a very just appreciation of the work of the 
Institute of Pacific Relations.

your

1 congratulate you and will, i know, find the memorandum useful.

"1th all good wishes, I am,
Yours faithfully,

Principal,

UK

_________________________________


